
Hi Parents & Sta�!

Welcome back! We hope you had a terrific summer.

As you may have guessed, our schools have been extremely busy behind-the-scenes getting ready
for the new school year. If we learned anything from the past few years, we need to be flexible and 
nimble with our communications. When things can change quickly, having access to the most 
up-to-date information is paramount.

To help us stay on top of these changes and elevate our weekly school news, we are once again 
working with Ridgewood-based company, GroupSpot. These mobile-first communications will 
supplement HSA News which will continue on a weekly basis by email.

Additionally, GroupSpot will continue as the home of our mobile directory. The directory will be available 
next month for those who have paid their HSA dues. The school directory includes contact details for 
students and families, sta� and faculty, HSA Committees, HSA Partners, and important School 
information as well. You can sign up and pay your dues today to start accessing school news and 
reserving your copy of the mobile directory.

Joining GroupSpot is easy, here are two easy ways:

1. Visit the app store on your smartphone and download GroupSpot. Once you’ve created your account, 
search for your school’s name and request to join.

2. Use the mobile invite link below to access your school group.

        Download the GroupSpot app from your respective app store 
        Open the app & create a GroupSpot account
        Use the invite code below to access the group
        Answer a few background questions & request to join
        Once approved, start enjoying your new app

School Group Name: Ridge Elementary School HSA
Invite Link: https://go.groupspot.app/QRyD
Invite Code: QRyD

We look forward to seeing you on GroupSpot!

– Bernadette Reilly, HSA President 
– Lissette Co�na, HSA Directory Chair
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